[image: image1.png]Carshalton High School for Girls

CHSG

Community | Harmony | Success | Growth





1st February 2018
Dear Parent/Carer
UCAS Higher Education Convention on Thursday 19th April 2018 at ExCel London
Your daughter/son should be thinking about what options are beyond their time at Sixth Form.  Many students will already be exploring higher education as a choice.  I realise there is a lot to think about in regard to this, but students should pay attention to what they will study within courses and how this will link to their future goals.  Using their predicted grades they should think about the different course entry requirements and consider the location of universities and the implications of this.  

In helping with this process, we have booked places for students to attend the UCAS Higher Education Convention on Thursday 19th April 2018 at ExCel London
Students MUST download their ticket and bring this with them on the day (please see attached on how to do this).

Arrangements for the day

Students MUST meet and register with Miss Bevan by 11am at Morden Tube station. We will then travel to ExCel London together.  A second register will be taken at 2pm after which students can then continue with visiting the various stands and attend the last seminars.

Students will be expected to make their own way home and should make suitable arrangements to ensure their safety.

This trip will be subsidised by the school and students will be asked to pay £2.50 to help with associated costs.  Payments must be made online by 18th April 2018. 
Cost £2.50 Please make your non refundable payment online via the link on the School’s website www.chsg.org.uk by clicking on the large £ sign on the home page to link you to the payment site www.parentpay.com. Online payment will be available from 2nd February 2018.
If you are unable to pay online, please contact the Finance Office so that a unique Payment Barcode can be issued for you to pay cash at a local Paypoint (www.paypoint.com) for this trip. 

The day will be an opportunity to visit hundred of stands featuring information from universities all over England and abroad. There will also be three 45 minute seminars that students can attend regarding student finance, and advice on writing personal statements.

Students are advised to bring a rucksack or strong bag, as they will be able to collect prospectuses from different universities.

In the meantime, please continue to encourage your daughter/son to think about their future choices and speak to any of the Sixth Form team if they have any questions.

Yours faithfully
Miss L Bevan

Head of Year 13
Reply Slip: Please return to Miss Bevan by Wednesday 18th April 2018

Visit to: UCAS Higher Education Convention

Thursday 19th April 2018, at ExCel London
Student’s Name: ...................................................... Tutor Group: ......................

Please tick (() all appropriate boxes

⎕
I agree to my daughter/son attending the above UCAS Convention.  I am aware of the travel details for the visit 

⎕
I acknowledge that I have already signed and returned a Generic School Consent Form to allow my daughter/son to participate in school visits.

⎕
I confirm that my non refundable £2.50 payment has been paid online: 

Payment reference: ..................................................................

Date of Payment: ......................................................................

Amount
 £2.50
Signed: ......................................... (Parent/Carer)       Date: .............................

Print Name: ..............................................................................

Emergency contact number …………………………………...... 
Students Mobile Number...........................................................

Medical Information:  Please provide details of any conditions requiring medical treatment including any medication........................................................................

